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Preliminary Inquiries of Complaints Against State Universities
I.  Preliminary Inquires of Complaints Related to State Universities
The Office of the Inspector General and Director of Compliance (OIGC) receives complaints from various sources complaints alleging fraud, waste, abuse or misuse of funds at a state university.  

The Board has delegated to its Audit and Compliance Committee (Audit Committee) the authority to direct the Inspector General to conduct an investigation if it is determined there exists reasonable cause to believe a university board of trustees is unable or unwilling to provide for an objective investigation of credible allegations of fraud or other substantial impropriety.  To assist in making this determination, the Audit Committee Chair, in consultation with the Chancellor, may direct the Inspector General to conduct a preliminary inquiry of the University’s response to the allegations in a complaint and make a recommendation whether further Board action is warranted.
If so directed, the Inspector General shall conduct a preliminary inquiry that shall include interviewing the complainant and university staff, reviewing pertinent documents obtained from the complainant or the institution, and assessing the investigative process undertaken by the university. 
II. Inspector General Report of Preliminary Inquiry
After conducting his preliminary inquiry, the Inspector General will prepare a Report of Preliminary Inquiry summarizing his findings and make a recommendation whether further Board action is warranted.  A copy of the Report of Preliminary Inquiry will be distributed to the Audit Committee Chair, the Chancellor and members of the Audit Committee.  The Audit Committee Chair will review the Report and determine whether he/she concurs with the Inspector General’s recommendation.  
The Audit Committee has delegated the authority to the Audit Committee Chair to make a final determination regarding a Report of Preliminary Inquiry in those instances where the Inspector General recommends no further Board action is warranted.  In all other situations, the Audit Committee at its next meeting shall consider the matter.
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